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The Holy Name Society at Our Lady of the Fields will host a 

Spaghetti Dinner 
on Sunday, April 21, 2024.

Dinner will be served from 12:45pm - 5pm in our Parish Hall. 

Plan now to come with family, friends and neighbors to
 enjoy delicious homecooked food.

Salad, dessert, coffee, tea, soda, bottled water & milk are included with the 
spaghetti and meatball meal. Wine will also be available. 

All profits will be used to support charities and religious vocations 
within our parish and the Archdiocese. 
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Adults: $10
Children age 13 & Older: $10

Children 6-12 Years: $3
Children less than 6 years: Free

Maximum per families is $30 


